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I strongly oppose SB 210. I work in a field with 90% shift workers. Half of them would 

not be able to vote if it wasn’t for Oregon’s fair and proven mail-in ballot system. The 

result of SB 210 passing would be fewer votes submitted from working class folks. 

Voting shouldn’t be a luxury when it is our right.  


